

Associated British Ports Dock Office Immingham **DN40 2LZ** 

Telephone: +44 (0)1472 359181 Facsimile: +44 (0)1469 571559

e-mail: grimsby@abports.co.uk www.abports.co.uk

Dear Holly,

## Reference: North East Lincolnshire Borough Council - DfT Challenge Fund Bid 2017

I write further to the above and your recent exchanges with my colleagues in the Property Team.

Having reviewed the proposal and plan provided, noting in particular the works in the first Phase which will include Moody Lane and Woad Lane in Grimsby, I am pleased to provide ABP's support with your application. As a key stakeholder in the borough I am keen to encourage this scheme which will ultimately extend the longevity of our road network infrastructure whilst underpinning future regeneration and investment in the area and the Port of Grimsby. I therefore look forward to receiving an update from you in respect of this funding application and would ask in the meantime if you could provide me with a timetabled programme of works.

If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Mark Frith

Port Manager Immingham & Grimsby





Plymouth

Port Talbot

Silloth

